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The Council of Elders is a direct voice to government for older 
people, by older people. We come from across Australia, with diverse 
backgrounds, skills and experiences. We talk to people about aged care 
and what’s important to them when it comes to living and ageing well. 
We share this feedback with the government to help improve aged care 
for everyone.

Scan the QR 
code to visit 
the council’s 

webpage

1800 200 422 My Aged Care (freecall) 
MyAgedCare.gov.au 
Sign up to the EngAged aged care newsletter: 
health.gov.au/aged-care-newsletter-subscribe

Find out about aged care

Contact the Council of Elders

CouncilofElders@health.gov.au
02 6289 8769
facebook.com/groups/AgedCareCouncilOfElders 
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